
Kentwood Save 
 
Good morning Kymberly, 
  
I just wanted to let you know we had another save on Monday 12/23.  Fire Inspector Quick and I 
installed smokes and a CO in a family’s home the beginning of November.  Late Monday night the alarms 
starting going off and they called 911.  One of our engines and Battalion Chief responded and found a 
malfunctioning furnace.  They had high levels of CO in the home. 
  
I just wanted to tell you thanks for all the work you have done getting these alarms and handling this 
program.  That makes 3 saves from state alarms in the last few months.  Hope you had a great Christmas 
and have a Happy New Year!  Thanks again! 
  

                                                            
 


